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Brown bins - Reminder 
As indicated on a note included with the kitchen bin, we ask you not to put 
any material in the brown bin before the start of collection in our 
territory.  You will be provided with a new collection schedule before the 
start of the collection.  A notice will be published when the schedule is in 
effect.  Watch the municipal newsletter and Facebook site. 

 

Wheeled bins - Garbage and recycling 
In winter, collection is not carried out on private roads.  You must therefore 
bring your wheeled bins to the nearest public road. 
We ask for your cooperation in order to place your wheeled bins at a 
reasonable distance from the public road in order to avoid breakage and that 
they are not buried in snow and do not interfere with snow removal 
operations. 
For the urban core, we ask that the bins be brought back to your residence 
after each collection. 

 

Construction work - Permit required 
Please note that any construction requires a permit from the municipal 
inspector.  Before starting your construction work, it is important to contact 
the municipal inspector at 819-465-2555 to verify the compliance of your 
planned work, as well as to obtain a permit for this purpose. 
The construction of a shed, the installation of a swimming pool, the 
expansion of the building, are works that require a permit before the work 
begins. 
In order to avoid additional charges, please obtain your permit in advance. 
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Renovations 
No permit is required for renovation work valued at less than $ 5,000 unless 
it is an extension of any kind. 

 

Outdoor fires - Information 
Before proceeding with the burning of branches or other large outdoor 
fires, you must notify the director of the fire department at 819-465-2555 
in order to avoid the volunteer fire brigade being called out unnecessarily. 

 
 

Newsletter - Subscription 
If you want to opt out of this mailing list, please let us know by emailing 
info@bouchette.ca. 

 
  

Website and Facebook 
Do not hesitate to visit www.bouchette.ca regularly. 
  
A municipal Facebook site (Municipalité de Bouchette) is also in place, so 
please check it regularly. 

 
 

Salutations! 

 

Municipality of Bouchette 

 
Note:  
The English version of this bulletin is for informational purposes; the municipality 

releases the volunteer translator from any responsibility for the interpretation of 

the information in the press release. 


